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Section of Myrtle Avenue to Close for Several Weeks Starting May 4 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s Beaver Street 

resurfacing project, a 130-foot section of Myrtle Avenue just south of Beaver Street will be 

closed for approximately three weeks beginning Monday, May 4.  

During the closure, motorists wishing to access northbound or southbound Myrtle Avenue will 

be detoured using Church Street, Beaver Street and either Acorn Street or Eaverson Street as 

shown in the map below. Myrtle Avenue will remain accessible to local business traffic between 

Church Street and Vega Street. 

 
 

Contractor Maer Homes, LLC is expected to complete the $2.2 million project by fall 2020, 

weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  
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